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New Business – Streetcar and Track Noise at the Intersection 
of King Street East and Sumach Street 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 25, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended: 

1. That the Board refer this item to staff to report back to the June 17, 2020 meeting. 

   


